
Soddy Daisy High School Band Booster’s 
Minutes for May 2, 2011 

Trish Easter 

Laura Oakley 

Jim Volmering 

Scott Morgan 

Chuck Christopher 

Patrice Guinan 

Beverly Stone 

Bo Suttle 

Bill Geisenhoffer 

Tony Weaver 

Joel and Karen Fort 

Anne Hendrix 

Gregg McGraw 

Wanda Westmoreland 

Tina Kirkland 

Anna and Shawn Peebles 

Melissa Wilson 

Laura Ransbottom 

Terrie Christopher 

Sharon Dishroon 

Jared Magee 

Cindy Jordan 

Doug Byrd 

Emily Harrison 

Lisa Lewis 

Chuck Christopher started the meeting at 7:10 pm. The minutes were voted on and approved. No 
Financial report due to Mary Jo’s computer crashing. The Armed Forced Day Parade is Friday May 6th, all 
of the High School bands in the county march together. If a band student is in the JROTC they will march 
with the JROTC. The AP tests are also that day. 

 The Band Picnic is Friday May 6th at 6 pm at Chester Frost Park area 1. Both students and 
Parents are invited. The seniors do their wills. The band provides hotdogs, hamburgers, buns, etc. 
Students are asked to provide drinks, chips, and desserts. An e-mail will go out about who brings what. 

A date change from July 25-29 to July 25-28 is for band camp. There are no Fridays at school during 
summer. Upper classman are encouraged to help during freshman band camp. 

 Suggestion Box has been a big help this year. 

 These go to the president only. The new mentor parent program – we need to get new people 
involved. Find out their interests and plug them in. 



 

Finley – Jim has the following dates for parking (14 people each time): 

May 7 – 4-8 pm 

May 21 – 4-8 pm 

May 27 – 4-8 pm 

May 28 – 4-8 pm 

May 29 – 4-8 pm 

More times are coming in June. The Chattanooga Market only needs 3 people each Sunday, Same $7.00 
an hour, but Money goes into accounts with no delay. We need to support parking. 

Mr. Majors: 

At the 8th grade meeting the dates for Fall were handed out. They will be on the web when Mitzi 
gets back in town; He thanked all out going and coming board members. He had a special thank you for 
Mary Jo for all of her hard work. 

Chuck said we had over 400 people at the Tivoli. Scott Morgan announced the election results for 2011-
2012 

President: Chuck Christopher 

Vice President: Sam Hall 

2nd Vice President: Jim Volmering 

3rd Vice President: Jeannie Suttle 

Secretary: Trish Easter 

Treasurer: Anna Peebles 

Parliamentarian: Jared Magee 

Visual Representative: Jenny Lamb 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Trish Easter

 


